
Immigrants’ Class Action on Forced Labor 
Claims Can Proceed
In "Immigrants’ Class Action on Forced Labor Claims Can Proceed" (January 10, 2023, 
Bloomberg Law), the Bloomberg Law article discusses a class action lawsuit in which 
Pollock Cohen is representing the immigrant detainees who were forced to perform 
unpaid janitorial labor. 

The detainees were threatened to be put in solitary confinement, taken away their 
leisure time and opportunity to use phones, or even deported if they were to refuse 
forced labor.

To read the full article, click on the link below (subscription may be required). 
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